Health and Safety Measures for Upcoming
Seminar

Dear Seminar Participants,

As we prepare for the upcoming seminar, your health and safety are our top priorities. We have
implemented the following measures to ensure a safe environment for all attendees:

Mandatory mask-wearing in all seminar areas.

Social distancing guidelines will be enforced.

Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue.
Regular cleaning and disinfecting of high-touch surfaces.
Temperature checks upon arrival.

If you are feeling unwell or exhibit any symptoms related to illness, please refrain from
attending. We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to maintaining a safe environment.

Thank you for your understanding.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]

[Contact Information]



